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7 April 2022 
 
Dear Students, Parents and Carers 
 
Year 11 Prom, Rogerthorpe Manor – Monday 4 July 2022 
 
It is with great pleasure that I am able to write to you inviting you to the Year 11 Prom.  
 
The Year 11 Prom has been arranged for Monday, 4 July at Rogerthorpe Manor, from 7.00 pm to 
11.00 pm. This is a prestigious occasion and a fantastic opportunity for your child to celebrate the 
end of their secondary school education with their year group and teachers. 
 
The cost of the Prom is £26 which includes a buffet meal and entertainment. Payment needs to be 
made by Friday 27 May 2022. Any payments made after this date unfortunately cannot be taken. 
Photographs will be taken on your arrival including the large year group photo by a professional 
photographer, further photos with friendship groups will be taken during the evening.  These will be 
available to buy both on the night and afterwards via a website, costing £10. 
 
Payments should be made via MCAS by Friday 27 May 2022. Further details of how to make 
payment, costs, financial assistance, etc. are attached.  
 
Acceptance of the payment does not guarantee attendance, invitations to Prom can be withdrawn for 
reasons such as low attendance, regularly being placed in inclusion, regularly receiving two-hour 
detentions, consistently poor effort or behaviour in one or more subject areas, or not completing 
required coursework and final assessments. In the unlikely event that a student fails to meet 
expectations a member of staff will contact you and the cost of the ticket refunded.  
 
Yours faithfully, 
 
 

 
Mrs H Norman 
Assistant Headteacher 
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